
From: Angela D
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Council@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] JANE TESTON HOLDINGS INC. OP.17.002
Date: June-08-21 4:28:41 PM

Dear Council,

RE: OBJECTIONS TO JANE/TESTON MID-RISE DEVELOPMENT

It has come to our attention that a hearing is to be held today regarding the development proposed
by Jane Teston Holdings Inc., as a home owner and resident of the community I am disappointed,
shocked and violated that the voices and wishes of the residents of the surrounding area have been
grossly ignored for the past 3 years.  Years ago, it was the recommendation of Council that Jane
Teston Holdings Inc. reach out to the residents which never occurred.  The lack of interest and
respect from the developer is an indication that the motives and intention is that to cause harm at
the expense of the residents.

We are writing to express our firm opposition to the mid-rise building development at Jane/Teston,
which raises the following issues: 

Indigenous concerns given the history of remains and artifacts already discovered in the area.
Public safety concerns with granting access on Giotto Crescent
Traffic generation and road access
Deprive current residents of quiet enjoyment of our sub-division
Nuisance to nearby houses, obstructing sunlight and overshadowing
Loss of privacy
Noise and disturbance resulting from use
Hazardous materials
Smells
Loss of trees
Local planning policies 
Loss of property value

 We ask that our local Councilors represent the best interest of the residents of the community in a
lawful and responsible manner.  On behalf of myself, my family and my fellow neighbours we plead
that you deny this application.

Thank you,
Angela D'Alessandro
Resident Giotto Crescent and Ashton Drive
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